
June, 2022

Dear incoming 6th graders,

Summer is a wonderful time to read for pleasure. The English Department is asking you to
take advantage of this time of year to fulfill one of the requirements for your next year’s
Language Arts class.

This summer’s activity allows for choice of the books you are interested in reading. So you
may read any two books that you have not already read. For each book you will choose to
complete 2 different challenges per book. This way you will complete a total of four
different challenges which are available to you on a google slide presentation (directions are
also found on slide 2 of the presentation).

When you return to school in September, you will need to turn in the completed Google
Slides named “6th Grade Summer Reading.” This assignment should be submitted by
September 30th and it will be checked and returned with comments.

Click on the link below and make a copy of the Google Slides presentation so that you can
write on it. Then title it “Your Last Name – 6 th Grade Summer Reading 2022” and share it
with your Language Arts teacher in September.

LINK TO GOOGLE SLIDES

We will see you in September.

Happy reading and have a wonderful summer!

Ms. Maratou
Ms. Kakaris

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1K9vkegyCTDlNXGTAPy_obym9sVdbv720K2H4GNd_ktA/copy

